Message from Loki (& Optimodal

Blockage Harbourline 02. - 04.10.2021

Dear Customer,

We would like to inform you that due to construction work in the port area of Rotterdam
(Botlek-Europoort-Maasvlakte v.v.) there will be a line closure as from

Saturday, 02.10.2021, 23:00 hrs to Monday, 04.10.2021, 07:00 hrs

Because of this track closure we are forced to cancel the following train departure:

TRAIN Rotterdam-Neuss-Rotterdam

Rotterdam-Neuss Neuss-Rotterdam
Date Date
03.10.2021 21:26 hrs 04.10.2021 00:30 hrs

Change of terminal connection:

Rotterdam-Neuss Neuss-Rotterdam

Date Date
03.10.2021 10:27 hrs 01.10.2021 03:30 hrs
only ex EMX & ECT, NO RWG only to EMX & ECT, NO RWG
01.10.2021 17:30 hrs

only to APMTII & EMX, NO ECT

We would like to ask you to consider the cancellations as well as the changed departures/arrivals.
If you have any questions our colleagues will assist in any case.

Thanks for your understanding.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Good. Better. Optimodal.



